
LCA MEETING NOTES 6/24/21 

PRESENT:  Mary Ann Snyder, Bev Anderson, Ed and Barbara Stofcheck, Deb Berry; Dorothy Harder; 

Connie Kendall; Rhonda Burggraf; Lindsey Smith 

Deb led with prayer. 

Rhonda gave the secretaries report. 

Connie gave the treasurer’s report.  Total is now $35,570.46.   

The group talked about updates with Village ballot issues. 

There is no news about the Family Dollar. 

The fire victims were grateful for their gift card. 

Barb reported that she is close to getting the Gannett Publishing (Marion Star) grant completed and 

sent. 

Bev reported that the Marion Public Library delivered the La Rue branch keys back to Mary.  They have 

not responded about a kiosk in La Rue. 

There was conversation about a donation to the church to cover coffee.  Connie is going to check on 

what we have donated in the past. 

Bang update: 

Peacock water donated water to the event.  Trillium Farms pledged money to the event.  Betty Jo will 

take care of the cow plop tickets; the parade will include costumed participants etc.; Mr. Zucker will 

provide announcing and music for the event; Cheryl took the banner to Visual Express and had the dates 

updated; the banner will go up at the old Fire House; Connie gave an update regarding Speedy Sneakers; 

she is setting up an account to handle the finances; can we get the Schmidt food truck to the event? 

The next meeting will be at Stofcheck’s home on July 13.   

Deb volunteered to take the meeting notes as Rhonda will be on vacation. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 


